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Dear Parents,

Anti-Bullying Week – 19th-23rd November 2012

In school I am very concerned at the increasing number of incidents involving children falling out, not respecting each other (or the school environment), and generally being quite ‘nasty’ towards each other.  At Lilly Hall Junior School we take the issue of Bullying very seriously and so to coincide with the national anti-bullying week, the school council has planned a series of activities to raise all children’s awareness that bullying in our school will not be tolerated in any form. 
The definition of bullying:

‘Bullying may be defined as the activity of repeated, aggressive behaviour intended to hurt another person, physically or mentally.’ 
Children see bullying as:

· being called names or humiliated at school or via the internet
· being teased and having rumours spread about you
· being pushed or pulled about 

· having money and other possessions taken or messed about with

· being ignored and left out 

· being hit, kicked or physically hurt 

· being threatened or intimidated
During anti-bullying week the children in the school council are organising a competition where children have to design a poster along the theme of ‘What to do if you feel you are being bullied’.  As well as this, they are also creating a display of resources which all children in school can access to support them if they feel they are being bullied.  Also on Wednesday, Sean Tully from South Yorkshire Police is coming into school to talk to the children about bullying, including cyber bullying, which is becoming more of a concern as it involves an increasing number children of primary school age as they are accessing social media sites such as ‘Facebook’.  The school is registered with CEOP (an online safety organisation) and uses the resources in the education of our children.
No one has the right to upset or intimidate any of our children and we have a duty to protect all our children to keep them safe.  If your child is upset or concerned about being bullied, please get in touch with school and we can support your child and you into resolving this issue. Children have more chance of achieving their full potential without bullying. We know that bullying can lead to children missing school, staying away from extracurricular activities and making them very unhappy.   It is important that in partnership, we tackle the issue of bullying together.
Useful websites:
http://www.bbclic.com/shaun/activities.html
http://www.beatbullying.org/
http://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/ 
http://www.childline.org.uk/explore/bullying/pages/bullying.aspx
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Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
Mrs J. Cliff

Acting Headteacher
[image: image4.png]anti-hullying





[image: image5.jpg]TTTTTTTTTTTTT

WARWICK



[image: image6.jpg]British Heart
Foundation



[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image8.png]Healthy
Schools

Rotherham
2011-2013



